
 

Town of Cortlandville 

Public Notice 

 

Town of Cortlandville - Water and Sewer Department Notice of Application – Terrace Road 

Well, SRBC Pending No. 2019-088, Town of Cortlandville, Cortland County, New York 

 

Notice is hereby given that on August 28, 2019, the Town of Cortlandville, 3577 Terrace Road, 

Cortlandville, New York, (607) 756-9637, palteri@cortlandville.org, filed an application (SRBC 

Pending No. 2019-088) with the Susquehanna River Basin Commission (SRBC) for 

groundwater withdrawal.  The Town of Cortlandville has proposed to withdraw up to 1,008,000 

gallons per day (gpd) from the Terrace Road Well located on property owned by the Town of 

Cortlandville, in Cortlandville, Cortland County, New York.  The Terrace Road Well has been in 

use since 1975 and will continue to be used for public water supply. 

 

Comments related to the application should be submitted to the attention of: Manager, Project 

Review; Susquehanna River Basin Commission; 4423 North Front Street, Harrisburg, PA 

17110-1788; telephone (717) 238-0423; fax (717) 238-2436; email: projectcomments@srbc.net.  

Comments also may be submitted on SRBC’s Water Application and Approval Viewer at 

https://www.srbc.net/waav.  Please include the above SRBC pending application number on any 

correspondence. 

 

Dated: September 19, 2019 

 

Peter Alteri Jr 

Water/Sewer Superintendent 

Town of Cortlandville 
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